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GOVERNOR

The Honorable Brad Henry
Governor

State of Oklahoma

State Capitol Building

2300 N. Lincoln Blvd., Suite 212
Oklahoma City, OK 73105

Dear Governor Henry:

Thank you and the State of Oklahoma for your continued commitment to improve
Oklahoma’s drivers’ license and identification issuance processes. These new processes
will lead to improved identification security. We received your February 15, 2008
request for an extension of the May 11, 2008 deadline for compliance with the REAL ID
Act and implementing regulations.

This document serves as your official notification that the Department of Homeland
Security has granted your request for an extension of the compliance date until December
31, 2009. If you have questions or require additional assistance, please contact Mr.
Darrell Williams at (darrell.williams1@dhs.gov) or (202) 447-3836.
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